At the direction of Mayor Wolken the 11/16 City Council Meeting will be closed to the public and masks will be required of all staff and elected officials in attendance. These requirements are based upon recommendations of Public Health Officials and taken in consideration of the significant spike in cases in our geographic area. The Meeting Agenda will be posted tomorrow, Thursday November 12th, and the meeting will be available on the 16th via Zoom.

